
NOMINATION FORM 
 
To be returned to the Diocesan Secretary at Church House by 12noon on Friday 28 September 2018. 
 

ELECTION OF MEMBERS OF THE PARISH SHARE APPEALS COMMITTEE 
 

In addition to the Chair and two members appointed by Bishop’s Council, the Diocesan Synod elects a further 
two members to the Parish Share Appeals Committee, one from each Archdeaconry.  The elected members 
and their proposers and seconders should all be members of the Diocesan Synod. 
 
Nomination of a candidate to represent the Archdeaconry of Chester / Macclesfield should be made by 
completing the form below.  (Please write in block capitals) 
 

Please indicate the Archdeaconry 
for which the nomination is made CHESTER  MACCLESFIELD  

NAME OF CANDIDATE  

 
Member of Diocesan Synod and of  Deanery Synod 

Further particulars  

  

  

 
NAME OF PROPOSER  

 
Member of Diocesan Synod and of  Deanery Synod 

 
Signature of proposer  

 
Date  

 
 
 
NAME OF SECONDER  

 
Member of Diocesan Synod and of  Deanery Synod 

 
Signature of seconder  

 
Date  

 
 
Consent 
I am willing to stand for election and, if elected, to serve as a member of the Committee. 
 

 
Signature of candidate  Date  

 
NOTES 
 

1. The Parish Share Appeals Committee was established by Synod at the time that the new system for Parish 
Share was approved in June 2005.  Its purpose is to hear appeals from parishes over the levels of Parish Share 
that have been requested and, if deemed appropriate, to make adjustments to the allocations. 

 

2. Nominations: A nomination form for candidates appears above.  The form must be signed by a proposer and 
seconder, who must both be members of the same archdeaconry as the candidate.  The candidate must 
make a signed statement of consent, indicating willingness to serve on the committee. 

 

3. In order to assist electors in their choice, candidates may make short factual statements about themselves (e.g. 
previous service on Diocesan committees and other organisations) for inclusion in the voting papers. 

 

4. In the event that there are more nominations than places for representatives of a particular house, a postal ballot 
will be conducted. 

 

5. Any queries regarding the procedure for election should be addressed to the Diocesan Secretary. 


